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2 December 2021

Brian Warburton
Via email: fyi-request-17575-dadaadfc@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian
Official information request for the time taken to process LGOIMA requests

| refer to your official information request dated 15 November 2021.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

For each of the LGOIMA requests PCC has received from the beginning of 2019 and responded to
before 15 November 2021 please provide me with the following data:

1. PCC's file reference number

2. date received by PCC

3. date responded to by PCC.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt on 04 2371411.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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